Investigative Committee Chairman congratulates Vladimir Markin on anniversary



Dear Mr. Markin! Please accept my sincere congratulations on your anniversary! While working in the RF Investigative Committee you proved to be a talented leader, innovator and professional of your job. I am sure that in any field your experience, expertise and unique style will allow you to reach new heights and serve to our Fatherland. I wish you health, implementation of your plans, inspiration and of course happiness and wellbeing!

Chairman of the RF Investigative Committee

General of Justice of the Russian Federation A.I. Bastrykin

